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DID YOU KNOW..? 

CHANGES TO THE QUALITY ASSURANCE 

PROGRAM 

DATED July, 2013 

 

 

The Council of CASLPO has recently approved significant changes to the Quality 

Assurance Program. These changes include: 

 minor changes to the wording of the Self Assessment Tool,  

 changes to the categories of the Continuous Learning Activity Credits (CLACs) and  

 increasing the number of members that are required to submit to include the entire 

General and Academic membership (Non-Practicing Members, by virtue of their 

status, are not required to complete the SAT) 

These changes will take effect as of January 1st, 2014. More information will follow over the 

coming months. 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us at caslpo@caslpo.com 

or phone us at 416-975-5347 or 1-800-993-9459. 
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